
From: Claire Kruschke <CKruschke@igchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 2:10 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Christopher Norborg <CNorborg@igchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Educational/Business Travel in May 2023 
 

 
Mr. Superfine, 
 
I have returned from my May 6-9th trip to Baltimore, MD where I attended a board meeting and annual 
conference of the Association of Local Government Auditors (ALGA). I attended the board meeting as 
chair of one of the Association’s committees to provide updates on my committee’s work. ALGA will 
reimburse my lodging expenses related to the board meeting. 
  
This trip was related to my City position but does not involve City-specific information. There was no 
honorarium or other payment. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Claire Kruschke (she/her) 
Senior Performance Analyst | Audit and Program Review 
City of Chicago Office of Inspector General 
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